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Flights to the Hawaiian Islands Resume at  

Mineta San José International Airport Starting November 2020 

-- Three major carriers resume flights to Hawaii in time for the holidays;  

Passengers encouraged to secure COVID testing ahead of arrival at Airport -- 

 

 

San José, Calif.– Mineta San José International Airport today announced that Hawaiian Airlines, 

Southwest Airlines and Alaska Airlines will each resume f lights to the beautiful Hawaiian Islands with the 

first operations beginning November and December, respectively. The flight resumptions begin in time for 

the upcoming Thanksgiving and winter holiday season. 

 

SJC Director of Aviation John Aitken said, “We are happy our partners at Hawaiian, Southwest and 

Alaska are expanding their f light offerings by resuming operations to Hawaii. As we continue to show signs 

of recovery, we look forward to safely welcoming back more flights and providing our passengers with 

expanded travel options.”  

 

Hawaiian Airlines resumed flights from SJC to Honolulu, Oahu (HNL) on November 2, 2020, with Maui 

(OGG) flight resumption beginning November 18.  

 

Alaska Airlines resumed flights to Kona (KOA) and Lihue (LIH) on November 1, and to Maui on November 

2, with flights to Honolulu resuming December 2.  

 

On November 4, 2020, Southwest Airlines will begin their service to Honolulu, Maui, and Lihue, with 

Kona beginning December 6.  

 

To find out more information about airline and travel requirements to Hawaii, please contact your airlines. 

For additional information for safe travel to Hawaii, visit hawaiicovid19.com/travel/#travel-FAQs. 
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When you are ready to travel, we are ready for you. The Airport is currently exploring onsite testing 

options for passengers traveling to Hawaii, SJC has invested in many health and safety measures 

deployed throughout the airport in response to the COVD-19 pandemic, which include:  

- Face coverings required in all Airport facilities. 

- Regular, deep cleanings using electrostatic sprayers to disinfect hard-to-reach areas  

- Hand sanitizing stations in high-touch points areas throughout the Terminals 

- Plexiglass shields installed at ticket counters, gate podiums, and baggage claim offices 

- Social distancing signage to remind passengers to maintain six feet apart 

- Partitions in restrooms between faucets and urinals to provide additional protection 

- All escalator handrails have new and innovative ultraviolet light (UVC) devices installed to disinfect 

handrail surfaces killing up to 99.9% of bacteria and viruses, and restoring a fresh ly sanitized 

surface for each person to grasp 

For more information about SJC’s health and safety measures, visit f lysanjose.com/coronavirus.  

 

SJC: Transforming How Silicon Valley Travels  
Mineta San José International Airport (SJC) is Silicon Valley’s airport, a self‐supporting enterprise owned and 

operated by the City of San Jose. The airport, now in its 71st year, served nearly 15.7 million passengers in 2019, 

with nonstop service across North America and to Europe and Asia. SJC was America’s fastest‐growing major 

airport the past four years, based on percentage increase in passengers served. For more airport information, visit 

https://www.flysanjose.com. 
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